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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO.19/1982 REFERENCE NO.PS:12/1/12  
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 1982-08-18 

SUBJECT: 
 
Review of 1982 Retrenchment Exercise. 

 
 

 
Cabinet is undertaking a review of the 1982 retrenchment programme in the Public Sector.  (This includes the Traditional 
Public Service). 
 
Until the completion of Cabinet’s exercise, Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments, General Managers of Public 
Corporations, and Regional Executive Officers are instructed that there should be no further retrenchments in their 
respective undertakings. 
 
Please note that this decision does not preclude the dismissal of incompetent and/or dishonest employees. 
 
This circular is being copies to Ministers of the Government, Vice-Presidents of Guystac, Chairmen of Public 
Corporations, Regional Chairmen, the Chairmen of Guymine and Guysuco and the Chairman of the State Planning Board. 
 
 
___________________ 
K. S. Williams, 
Permanent Secretary (ag), 
Public Service Ministry. 
 
 
  
   
 


